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IMVDA Submission 

on the Emission Rule 

Dear <<firstname>>, 

We have sent our submission on the proposed Emissions Rule change to 
Land Transport NZ and MoT. 

We would like to thank our members and the trade for your assistance and 
support in preparing this document. 

The submission is published on our website, click here to view it. 

• The consultation process is not over.  

• It is essential we keep on talking to MPs and interested groups.  

• Please use our submission for reference material. 
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